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We hope you can support our                   
‘Big Step Out 2025’ 

   Best wishes Gail & Thomas Kelly 

  

. 

 New Staff Join the Team 

We are very pleased to welcome 

Claire and Gokul, who have 

joined Margaret House as  Night 

Care Assistants, to the team..  

Gokul previously worked with us 

via an agency and Claire has lots 

of experience working in elderly 

care and also with children. 

 Please support our Big Step Out 25 

Last year’s sponsored walk around 

the gardens was so good we are    

going to be repeating it on Weds 18 

June— the school kids are coming 

again, so why don’t you join your 

loved one too for a few laps round 

the garden and help us raise some 

money for ‘Stepping Out’.. Pop Up Pub back for 2025! 

Join us at ‘Jack’s Place’on Friday 

13 June from 2.00 pm as  we       

enjoy an alfresco tipple from 

John’s Pop Up Pub 



 

 

Please visit our website to see all the activities that we have coming up 

for the following month : www.margarethouse.co.uk/News & Event’s  

Follow us on Facebook : Margarethouse residential & dementia care home 

Follow us on twitter : @MargarethseH … because we care 

 

We celebrated VE Day, with a  show, a    

special lunch & a living history lesson for 

the children about life during the war 



 Please visit our website to see all the activities that we have coming up 

for the following month : www.margarethouse.co.uk/News & Event’s  

Follow us on Facebook : Margarethouse residential & dementia care home 

Follow us on twitter : @MargarethseH … because we care 

 

We had such an interesting morning, when Sergeant Dan 

bought his dogs Mickey & Obi in to show us what a  Police Dog 

can do and to tell us about how they are trained. 



 

 

Please visit our website to see all the activities that we have coming up 

for the following month : www.margarethouse.co.uk/News & Event’s  

Follow us on Facebook : Margarethouse residential & dementia care home 

Follow us on twitter : @MargarethseH … because we care 

 

Kiddley Divey  and Sing a long Jim bought their usual fun and laughter to the home 

when they performed this month and as usual, people couldn’t help but join in 



 

 

Please visit our website to see all the activities that we have coming up 

for the following month : www.margarethouse.co.uk/News & Event’s  

Follow us on Facebook : Margarethouse residential & dementia care home 

Follow us on twitter : @MargarethseH … because we care 

 

As well as celebrating National 

sandwich week with a different 

option on the special’s menu 

every day we also had our first 

(of many!) BBQ of the year 



 

 

Please visit our website to see all the activities that we have coming up 

for the following month : www.margarethouse.co.uk/News & Event’s  

Follow us on Facebook : Margarethouse residential & dementia care home 

Follow us on twitter : @MargarethseH … because we care 

 

 

We have also been keeping up our exercises, taking part in online       

quizzes and Lea-Ann’s version of the ‘Generation Game’ as part of her 

dementia awareness week activities.   It’s been another busy month with 

lots of different things going on at Margaret House 


